


The holiday season is not always seen as the most wonderful time of the year by those who 
have experienced trauma. It's important to be aware of how this time of the year can trigger 
memories of trauma and be sensitive of that when interacting with others.

AAdding to what can already be a difficult season, is the stress of not being financially able to 
celebrate the holidays, which is especially stressful for those with children. During this time of 
year, the Women's Resource Center works with our clients to alleviate the difficulties the 
holidays can bring and work towards bringing them peace during this season. With our 
Adopt A Family program, we are able to fulfill both adult and children wish lists for the 
holidays and bring a little joy to their lives. 

WWe are thankful to our community, volunteers, staff who work work together to spread peace 
and joy at the Women's Resource Center. Through things like providing holiday meals, 
wrapping donated gifts, and decorating the shelter; everyone works together to spread the 
spirit of the holidays. 

�e Holidays at the WRC

For more information, please contact our Office Manager, Morgan Sawyer, 
at officemanager@wrcnrv.org or by calling 540.639.9592.

We send you wishes of peace and joy this holiday season and 
we invite you to join with us in sending these gifts to others. 
Simply make a contribution to the Women’s Resource Center 
and provide us with a list of honorees (names and addresses) by 
December 14th. We will then hand-address holiday cards to all 
those on your list, announcing that a gift has been made in their 
honor, for arrival before December 25th. The amount of the gift 
can be ican be included if you desire. 

Give the Gift of Peace
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